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AI in support of official languages: [name of senior official] in the spotlight at the Official Languages Symposium
As a friendly reminder, please take note that [name and title of senior official] will participate as a panelist in the armchair discussion (webcast) as part of the Official Languages Symposium. This discussion will be an opportunity for [name of federal institution] to contribute to the advancement of discussions surrounding the use of emerging technologies in the context of official languages. We hope to see you there! 
For more details about this activity and how to register, visit the “Armchair discussion” page on the Symposium's GCwiki.
For more details on the Symposium activities offered to public servants and how to register, visit the Symposium GCwiki.
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